Cobx Tomlins

From: Ben Craig

Sent: Wednesday, 9 December 2015 11:07 AM

To: Jonathon Carle; bpechey@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au

Cc: jamie.stewart@fitzpatrickproperty.com.au; Bernard Gallagher
Subject: Junction Street - Pubic Benfit Offer - 3 December 2015.docx
Attachments: 9-12-15 Junction St Public Benefit Offer.pdf

Morning Jonathan / Ben,

Please find attached letter from Fitzpatrick Investments Pty Ltd outlining an initial public benefit officer for the
Junction Street Planning Proposal.

| trust is what you require at this stage. Could you please get back to me and let me know if this will be able to make
the meeting on the 11™ that you referred to last week? Obviously we would like to keep the good momentum gong
that has been achieved on the project to date.

Many thanks and look forward to hearing from you.
Kind Regards

Ben Craig  Associate

Office +61 2 9956 6962 Direct +61 2 9409 4953 Mobile +61 416 917 365
jbaurban.com.au - Level 7, 77 Berry Street, North Sydney (PO Box 375, North Sydney NSW 2059)

urban development services W @ EH

JBA can assist with communications - design competitions - property economics & demographics - research &
advice - strategic planning - town planning - urban design
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